ARCHDIOCESE, OF CHICAGO

Office of Professional Fitness Review 676 N. St. Clair 1-Gact Superior Suite 1910 60611 Chicago, IL 60611



(312) 751-5205 1-800-994-6200 Fax (312) 751-5279

December 1, 1998

Reverend Daniel P. Coughlin Co-vicar for Priests 645 N. Michigan Ane., #543 Chicago, IL 60611

Dear Father Coughlin:

I am writing in response to your telephone call of November 30, 1998, regarding payroll status of Reverend Norbert Maday and his recent transfer to the for-profit correctional facility in Tennessee.

In reviewing the files, his stipend was decreased to \$200.00 in November of 1997. As Fr. Maday requested, we will increase this to \$300.00 per month, effective December 1, 1998 to help cover additional personal expenses charged to him by this new facility.

If I can be of further assistance, please call.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Leggdas

Lathleen Le zzolas

Professional Fitness Review Administrator

cc: Rev. Thomas J. Paprocki

CB3/MAD 00791